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MONTHLY SERVICE PROJECT 
As part of our ongoing "Year of Service," each 

month we highlight a different Corporal or 

Spiritual Work of Mercy. For June, we're focusing 

on "Give drink to the thirsty." In this effort, Blessed 

Sacrament School is proud to dedicate month 

to Alex's Lemonade Stand. This incredible 

organization began with the simple, yet 

powerful, idea of a brave young girl, Alex Scott, 

who, while battling cancer herself, decided to 

set up a lemonade stand to help find cures for 

other children. Today, Alex's Lemonade Stand 

Foundation is a leading national charity funding 

impactful research and supporting families 

battling childhood cancer. Join us on Monday, 

June 9th, for a special yellow-themed tag-day 

where students can participate for just $1.00. On 

the same day, our Student Council will be selling 

refreshing lemonade for only $0.50 during lunch! 

Let's make a big splash for a great cause. 
 

UNIFORM CLOSET 
Gently used uniforms will be available in the APR 

from 8:30am – 5:00pm Tuesday, June 3rd and 

Wednesday, June 4th. All items are free of 

charge. We are also looking for gently used 

uniforms. If you have any you would like to 

donate, please bring them to the main office.  
 

HEALTH REMINDERS FROM THE NURSE 
On or before Friday, June 20th, please pick up all 

medications that are in the nurse’s 

office for your child. You may contact 

the school nurse by calling the main 

office at 315-463-1261 or emailing 

bssnurse@syrdiocese.org to arrange 

a pick-up time.  

Any medication not picked up will be discarded. 
 

BSS TALENT SHOW 
The annual Blessed Sacrament Talent Show will 

take place on Thursday, June 5th at 9am. Witness 

a showcase of amazing singers, dancers, 

comedians and instrumentalists! Prepare to be 

impressed by the wide range of talents our BSS 

students possess. It's a guaranteed morning of 

laughter, applause, and pure entertainment! 
 

 

 
 

 

 

SUMMER-RAMA 
Summer is right around the corner. Plan now for 

your child to attend our 

summer program, space is 

limited. Our program offers all 

our students a fun and safe 

experience. This program is 

exclusive to the families of 

Blessed Sacrament School. 

Summer-Rama runs Monday – 

Friday from 8 am – 5 pm beginning Monday, July 

7th and ending on Friday, August 8th. Registration 

forms are available in the main office.  If you 

have any questions, please contact Mrs. Marx at 

hmarx@syrdiocese.org or Miss Baird at 

ebaird@syrdiocese.org.  

The 26th Annual Auction is just around the corner, 

promising an exciting adult-only evening on 

Saturday, June 7th, from 6:30 to 10:30 PM. This is a 

night you won't want to miss, filled with fantastic 

bidding opportunities, delicious food, and plenty 

of fun! 

Bid to Win with Our Silent and Live Auctions! 

Our Silent Auction kicks off online on Friday, June 

6th, at 8:00 AM and runs through Sunday, June 8th, 

at 12:00 PM. With over 40 amazing items available, 

you can browse and bid at your convenience. 

Links will be readily available at the in-person 

event, and helpers will be on hand to assist you. 

But the excitement doesn't stop there! Get ready 

for some spirited bidding during our lively Live 

Auction, featuring not only great items but also 

highly sought-after teacher experiences and the 

ever-popular classroom baskets. This is your 

chance to snag truly unique offerings! 

An Evening of Fun Awaits! 

Beyond the thrilling auctions, you'll enjoy a 

delightful evening with delicious hors d'oeuvres, a 

beer & wine bar and games. It's the perfect 

opportunity to socialize, support a great cause, 

and help raise vital funds for our programs while 

having a fantastic time. 
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SUMMER HOURS 

The main office will be closed for cleaning from 

Monday, June 30th through Monday, July 7th. 

We will reopen on Tuesday, July 8th at 8am. 

Summer hours for the main office are Tuesday – 

Thursday 8am – 1pm from Tuesday, July 8th – 

Thursday, August 28th. While the main office has 

limited hours during the summer, you can still 

reach us by email at blsacsyr@syrdiocese.org. 

We will do our best to respond to your inquiries 

as soon as possible. 
 

 

 
“TAKE ME OUT TO THE BALLGAME” – Saturday, 

June 21st at 6:35pm at the Syracuse Mets Stadium. 

Information was sent home. Registration with 

payment is due by: Friday, June 6th. If you have 

any questions, please contact the PTA at 

bss.pta@syrdiocese.org. 
 

GOLF TOURNAMENT 
Join St. Vincent's & Blessed Sacrament's Captain 

& Crew Golf Tournament on Sunday, June 22, 

2025, at Pine Grove Golf Course in Camillus. For 

$90, golfers get lunch, 18 holes, a cart, and 

dinner. Dinner-only reservations are $20. All 

proceeds benefit the Blessed Sacrament School 

Eagles Fund. Support the fund by golfing, 

attending dinner, or sponsoring a hole or tee 

box (from $25-$100). Contact Bob James at 

(315) 471-0818 for details. 

 

 

 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 
• TE/PK/Kindergarten orientation is on Monday, 

August 25th.  

• School will be closed from Friday, August 29th - 

Tuesday, September 2nd for Labor Day weekend. 

• The first day of school for grades K-6 is 

Wednesday, September 3rd: Dismissal is at 

10:30am. 

• After School Care begins Thursday, September 4th. 

• The first day of school for Pre-K and Tiny Eagles is 

Monday, September 8th: Dismissal is at 2:15pm 

• Our opening Mass dedicated to our 

grandparents will be on Friday, September 12th 

at 9am. 

 

 

TO THE CLASS OF 2025 
From Blessed Sacrament's halls we say goodbye. 

Sixth graders soaring, reaching for the sky. With 

hearts of faith and minds so bright, you've 

learned and laughed, a joyful sight. 
 

Science's wonders, history's grand tales, in 

classrooms blessed, your knowledge prevails. 

Through friendships formed, and challenges 

faced, your character strengthened, a 

foundation embraced. 
 

Though bittersweet this parting may be, junior 

high beckons, a vast open sea. Take courage, 

dear graduates, unfurl your wings. Embrace the 

unknown and the future it brings. 
 

Remember kindness and let your spirit soar, the 

lessons of faith you hold close to the core. May 

God's blessings guide you on your way. Shine 

on, sixth graders, with each passing day! 
 

FAREWELL AND GOOD LUCK 
The faculty and staff of Blessed Sacrament 

School want to extend a heartfelt 

congratulations to our incredible sixth grade 

graduating students! We've witnessed your 

growth in knowledge, faith, and character over 

the years, and it fills us with immense pride. As 

you embark on your journey to junior high, 

remember the foundation built here at Blessed 

Sacrament. Carry the lessons learned, the 

friendships forged, and the spirit of service within 

you. We have no doubt you'll continue to shine 

brightly! 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


